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22.7.24 
  
Dear Parents and Carers 

Message from Mrs Rawlins – 22.7.24 
 

Today is the last day of the academic year!  We wish you all well for the summer break – school 
starts for children for the Autumn Term on Thursday 5th September. 
 
Ice pops and books:  At the end of school today, we will be ringing a bell as our Year 6 children 
leave school for the last time, and we invite everyone to drop in to the KS2 playground on the way 
home as our Friends of Arbury group are providing ice pops for the children.  We will also have 
reading books in the KS2 playground, which we hope children will come and choose one or more 
to take home to keep and to read over the holidays. 
 
Eco-Schools Green Flag award:  We are very pleased to tell you that Mr Sapsford and our Eco-
Committee have been successful in renewing our Eco-Schools Green Flag Award.  
Congratulations to our reps, who are extremely passionate about helping us to be a more eco-
friendly school. 
 
Ear piercing:  If you have made the decision to pierce your child’s ears we would suggest doing 
so at the beginning of the summer holidays to allow time for healing and also to minimise the 
impact on children having to miss out on PE/swimming when we are back in school in September.   
 
Wishing you all a happy and safe summer.  We look forward to seeing everyone again on 5th 
September! 
 
As always, please do contact us if we can be of help. If you have any specifically KS1 questions, 
please contact Sophie Morris at smorris@arbury.cambs.sch.uk  and for anything particularly 
involving KS2, please contact Kate Dowdall at kdowdall@arbury.cambs.sch.uk. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Diane Rawlins 
Assistant Headteacher 
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